
Las Cruces Area Transit Advisory Board
Potential Quorum Notice
Meeting will be held on August 20, 2024 9:30 am at Mesilla Valley Intermodal Transit Terminal

The Transit Advisory Board (TAB) will take part in the introduction of the first five fully
electric battery buses into regular service on Tuesday, August 20, 2024, at 9:30 a.m., at
300 West Lohman Ave, Las Cruces, NM.  

 

The City of Las Cruces RoadRUNNER Transit does not discriminate on the basis of race, religion,
sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, color, ancestry, serious medical conditions, national origin,
age, or disability in the provision of services.  The City of Las Cruces RoadRUNNER Transit will
make reasonable accommodations for a qualified individual who wishes to attend this public
meeting.  Please notify Transit at least 72 hours before the meeting by email to
roadrunner@lascruces.gov or by calling 541-2500 (voice) if accommodation, alternative document
format or a language interpreter is needed. Este documento está disponsible en español llamando al
teléfono de RoadRUNNER Transit: 541-2500 (voz).

mailto:roadrunner@lascruces.gov

